
May 21st, lySl

Dr. A. L. Walsh, 
Faculty of Dentistry.

Dear Dr. Walsh,

havo written to Professor F.6.Henry 
out the

your letter of Hay 19th 
necessary to take oare of the 

routine work of the Dental Faculty In your absence.

I hope you will have a very pleasant

and to Professor J.G,Simpson, following 
suggestion contained in 
for arrangements

summer.

Yours faithfully.

Principal
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